

Year 4 Consent - The Iron Giant

Dear Parents,

This term we have been reading 'The Iron Man' by Ted Hughes in our English lessons. As a way to consolidate our understanding of the story, and develop our summarising skills, we are planning on sharing the film version of the book with the year-group before the end of term.

This film has a rating of PG with consent needed for us to show it.

If we do not hear from you by Friday 17th November 2023, then we will assume that your child has permission to view the film. If you wish for your child to be withdrawn, then please send in an email to your child's class teacher via info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk before that date.

Appropriate alternative work will be provided for these children so they do not miss out on any learning opportunities.

Below is a link to the trailer of the film to find out more about it.

Thank you in advance.

Kind regards,

The Year 4 Team.

https://www.imdb.com/title/tt0129167/